
                                                                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 17th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Class 1 Outdoor Learning – Wednesday 8th October 2025 

 
We are very excited to let you know that Class 1 will be taking part in an Outdoor Learning Day 
on Wednesday 8th October 2025 at Ponden Woods. 
 
Please can children be dropped off and collected from school at the usual time. 
 
Children will need to wear warm outdoor clothing suitable for the weather.  Wellies or walking 
boots are ideal, along with a waterproof coat, a hat and gloves. 
 
Please send your child with a small rucksack containing a packed lunch, snack and a drink. 
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful day of exploring, learning and fresh air together! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Dowson & Mrs Chotai 
Class 1 Teachers 


